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BLEVINS SCHOOL BOARD 

MINUTES FOR SPECIAL MEETING 

10-02-09 

 

The special board meeting of the Blevins School Board was held on Friday, October 2, 

2009 at 6:01 p.m., in the Superintendents office.  Members present were: Joan Noesser, 

Tim Estes, Jimmy Rhodes, Carl McGill and Melony Ford. Those board members absent 

from the meeting were Jay Smith and Richard Snell.   Others present were 

Superintendent Randy Treat, Paul Noesser and Shirley Treat.   Carl McGill said the 

prayer and the pledge was said by all present.   

 

Superintendent Randy Treat explained the petition to close the Emmet campus that will 

be submitted to Dr. Kimbrell and the State Board of Education at their November 

meeting in Little Rock, AR.   Tim Estes made motion to authorize Superintendent Randy 

Treat to send petition that was discussed.  Carl McGill seconded the motion.  The motion 

passed with a vote of 5 to 0. 

 

Tim Estes made motion to adjourn at 6:32 p.m. Motion passed with a vote of 5 to 0. 

 

Approved 10-10-09 

 


